
 
From: Bronwyn Byrnes [mailto:Bronwyn.Byrnes@humanrights.gov.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 19 May 2016 3:09 PM 

To: Chambers - Watson VP 

Subject: RE: 4 yearly review - Family and domestic violence clause [DLM=Sensitive:Legal] 

 

Dear Ms Fraser 
 
I note the correspondence from the ACTU, dated 16 May 2016. The Commission 
does not object to the proposed changes to the timetable.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Bronwyn 
 
Bronwyn Byrnes  
Legal Section    
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